
From: D.Rawsthorne@wigan.gov.uk
To: thwaite-ed@tiscali.co.uk
Subject: Documents for Wainhomes
Date: 08 January 2013 15:05:36

Dear Mr Thwaite,
 
They are still returning as being too big. I will try something else. I can confirm that due to the
possible confusion because of the site description we will be undertaking a fresh round of publicity
including individual neighbour letters, site notices and press notice. Obviously any comments made
already will be taken into account.
 
Kind Regards
 
Dave Rawsthorne 
Principal Planning Officer 
Planning and Transport Strategy 
Places Directorate 
Wigan Council 
PO Box 100 
Wigan 
WN1 3DS 
01942 489127
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the presence of computer viruses.

mailto:D.Rawsthorne@wigan.gov.uk
mailto:thwaite-ed@tiscali.co.uk
Irene
Highlight


